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St Winifreds Care Home wishes Kaylie a happy maternity leave

Last week we threw a party at St Winifreds Care Home for our lovely Kaylie from our Administration Team.

Kaylie is leaving (just for now) to go on maternity leave, and we are all very excited to meet her little one when he arrives.

We all enjoyed her little send off gathering with sweets, nibbles and special gift hampers for mother and baby.

All the best Kaylie, from all your friends at St Winifreds!

 


